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Club; Gary Breuckman, Editor; P.O. Box 666; Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 53052-0666.
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
(for latest info, call 252-I.N.F.O.)

Snobirds meetings are held on the first Thursday of each
month at 8 pm, Aero Park Propwash, on Lannon Road
between Lisbon and Silver Spring,  UNTIL JULY, then we
are moving - see article.
Please join us!  Guests are welcome!

--  July 2003
 4 Independence Day
 8 General Meeting       2nd Tuesday  each month - - Note:  we've moved!!

New location,                     Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
16 Board meeting                                                 Al Schultz, 7:30 p.m.

Location change!
17 Adopt-a-Highway                                       Whiskey Corners, 6 p.m.

--  August  2003
12 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.

Election meeting
14 Board meeting                                                  Al Schutz, 7:30 p.m.

--  September 2003
 9 General Meeting                  Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.

Dates for coming Board meetings will be set at the August Board meeting.

Event Hotline, 252-INFO   (252-4636)

see our club information on the Internet
at     http://www.snobirds.org/

SLIVERS  from the Board

Gary Breuckman

We have had our last meeting at Aero Park - so please note the
new location and day.  We've made arrangement for holding our
meetings there through December, and of course if everything is
good for us there, we will continue.

It's time for elections again.  There are three positions on the
Board up for election.  The terms expiring belong to Scott Makowski,
Bonnie Pollich, and Kelly Wellhausen.  Nominations are due by the
July Board meeting, so if YOU are interested, or have someone in
mind, please talk with an Officer or Board Member.

For the benefit of new members:  there are nine board members,
three are elected each year for three-year terms.  The Board then
elects the club officers at the August Board meeting.

There are still a few checks coming in for the Smelt fry - if you
haven't sent yours yet please do.  There will be a final accounting
soon but the numbers look close to previous years, which is good.

Summer events - please think about what you might like to do.
We have some highway cleanups coming, one soon (July 17) - come
and help - it's fun and we have some fellowship and debriefing
afterwards.

Waukesha County raffle tickets are available, same price as in
past years, $1 each, $5 for six..

Dick Killian has passed away - active with AWSC for many
years, some of us had met or worked with him.



ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY  2003
Joe Mingari

The first cleanup of the year has been completed.  Strange as it
may seem, I wasn’t there. As it turns out, I probably would have
better off had been cleaning the roadway.

I was fortunate to have Ed Pollich step in and get the job done
when I needed help.

I’m not real sure as to what the weather was like but I will assume
that it was at least dry.

Twelve Snobirds were present, and started at 9:05. The job took
till noon to complete.

There was no money or tools found along the way but many beer
and soda cans were picked up. Rumor has it that most of the paper
retrieved was wet and heavy.

My thanks to:
Gary & Betsy Breuckman, Dick Brunow, Steve Biehl, Bev

Makowski, Jim & Sue Nuck, Bill Schultz, Judy Smiley, Ed &
Bonnie Pollich, and Ron Wendt.

All veteran highway clean up people. These are the ones that can
be depended upon when the chips (or debris) are down.

Mark your calendars for the next cleanup in July.  It will be on
the seventeenth at six PM.

Yes, I will be there.
Joe

AWSC 'pink letter' issued
For a copy of the complete notice, come to a meeting or look on

our website,   http://www.snobirds.org/pink0703.html

The Chequamegon-Nicolet National Forest is in the process of
writing a new Land and Resource Management plan and is inviting
the public to comment on the Proposed Plan and draft Environment
Impact Statement.  The AWSC has identified several issues in the
Proposed Plan that will affect snowmobile access in the
Chequamegon-Nicolet National Forests.  We need to have you pass
this information on to your club members so we can get as many
people as possible to send in comments to the Forest Service.  The
trails we have in the National Forest are an important part of our trail
system we have in Wisconsin and we have to make sure the Forest
Service recognizes there are issues that will have an effect on
snowmobiling in the Forest.  The deadline for comments is July 11,
2003, so please don’t delay.

Federal Trail Money
Dennis Mayer

Sledders:

Federal Trail Moneys to States are pending in Wash., DC
from Federal Gas Tax moneys.....

http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/environment/rt-tea21.htm



Meetings are now on the second
Tuesday of the month at the Village
Bowl in Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.

N86 W18830 Main St

1/2 mile NE of the corner of Main
St and Menomonee Avenue

Menomonee Ave

Main St

Maple

Village Bowl

Avenue Lawn
& Leisure


